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You'll fit right in. 

Rev. Rufus Smith 
Senior Pastor 

 
 
 
 
 

April 29, 2019 
 
 
 
 
 

Jeff Jeremiah 
Stated Clerk 
Evangelical Presbyterian 
Church Office of the General 
Assembly 5850 T. G. Lee 
Blvd., Suite 510 Orlando, FL 
32822 

 
Dear Jeff, 

 

Please consider this letter as a formal invitation for the General Assembly of the 
Evangelical Presbyterian Church to be our guests at Hope Presbyterian Church in 
Cordova, Tennessee, in June of 2020 as unanimously approved by our Session on April 
23, 2019. 

 
We look forward to hosting again as we did in 2018. 

 
 

- 
 

Rufus Smith 
Senior Pastor 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Referred to FLOOR 
 




